
 
 
MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 
TO:  Economic Development Board 
 
FROM: Mikko Hilvo, City Administrator  
 
DATE:  November 23, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: December 2, 2020 Meeting Canceled 
 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Economic Development Board which 
was to have been held on December 2, 2020 has been canceled.  The next 
regularly scheduled Economic Development Board meeting will be January 6, 
2021 and you will receive an agenda prior to that meeting.  
 
 


